
We are so proud of our young adults. They enjoy crafts, reading & writing. 

They love classroom participation and competition always evolves. They 

are constantly reminded that generous people like you are the ones that 

make it possible for school materials. 
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SCRIPTURE OF THE MONTH 

 
   

 

  

 For I know the thoughts that I think toward you, saith Jehovah, 

thoughts of peace, and not of evil, to give you in your latter end a 

hope. Jeremiah 29:11 

Your continued support will keep 

these little guys in school. For them 

school is their safe haven. They 

learn, socialize and grow in the 

word of God. 

Below; Rafael is another two year 

old young man that is reliving his 

first words in sign language. He 

loves the school. 

Len takes some time off from his schedule for grooming. Pastor 

Claudio got a chuckle out of that. So you think its funny huh. 

Lol 

We want to send out a heart felt thank you to Pastor Claudio 

and his congregation (Santuario Da Familia Church) for their 

support. 

We also want to give a special thank you to James & Jan Britt 

for their generous support. We are reminded that no one could 

ever out give God.   

“Give, and it will be given to you: good measure, pressed down, 

shaken together, and running over will be put into your bosom. 

For with the same measure that you use, it will be measured 

back to you.” Luke 6:38  

 

On a different note we like to thank all of you that agreed with 

us in prayer for healing. God came through once again and He 

was with us all the way through. We serve an awesome God; He 

is our strength! Again thank you, thank you, thank you for your 

love, phone calls, visits and companionships. God bless you all. 

Our desire is that you are touched by these beautiful 

children and young adults as we were. 




